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From: Natalie aka Bicycle Mom [the-green-one@hawaii.rr.com]

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2008 10:05 PM

To: TRNtestimony

Subject: HeR 28 Wed., Feb. 27 9:45 a.m.

TO: Chair Rep. Souki

RE: HCR 28 - Requesting the City and County of Honolulu to Conduct a Feasibility
Study to Address Major Concerns Along Kalihi Street

HEARING: Wednesday. February 27, 9:45 a.m.

Aloha Members of the Committee on Transportation.

Kalihi is one of several neighborhoods with extremely unsafe roads for pedestrians and
bicyclists alike and has been highlighted in recent news stories. Given that the majority of
people are interested in making Honolulu a pedestrian- and bicycle-friendly city, as
evidenced by the passage of Charter Amendment 8 by -77% of the voters in the 2006 general
election, please consider adding a clause that the city also study the feasibility of adding
bikeways along this street.

Aloha, Natalie

Natalie Iwasa
1331 Lunalilo Home Road
Honolulu, HI 96825
Phone 808-395-3233
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